
 
Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 

PO Box 399 
Puyallup, WA  98371 

Phone: (253) 414-0345, (888) 806-7048 

 
COMMODITY PRICE ADJUSTMENT NOTICE FOR MULTI-FAMILY CUSTOMERS 

 

 

Dear Customer:                                                                                                                                 February 14, 2020 

 

Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. has filed a request for a correction to the commodity price adjustment (CPA) with the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC).  We recently discovered the CPA was incorrectly 

billed to customers for the period of October 1, 2018 through August 31, 2019.  The CPA was billed at a monthly 

frequency of one pick-up per month as opposed to the correct weekly pick-up frequency. This resulted in an under-

recovery of the CPA for the period stated above.   

 

Murrey’s is requesting to recover an additional $.99 per yard, per pickup per month to correct the under-recovered 

CPA.  The correction will be shown as separate line item on your bill.  If approved, the proposed CPA correction will 

become effective April 1, 2020 and will expire March 31, 2021.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this CPA correction, please contact Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. between 7:30 

a.m. and 5 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

   

Sincerely, 

 

Management 

Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 


